
United States Bankruptcy Court
District of New Hampshire

PUBLIC NOTICE
05-05

FROM: George A. Vannah, Clerk   

SUBJECT: CM/ECF Upgrade due to BAPCPA of 2005

DATE: September 22, 2005

  The Bankruptcy Abuse Prevention and Consumer Protection Act (BAPCPA) of

2005 becomes effective on October 17, 2005.   In order to upgrade CM/ECF to comply

with the new legislation, CM/ECF will be shut down at 12:00 midnight on Sunday,

October 16, 2005 and be unavailable for filing on Monday, October 17, 2005. 

CM/ECF users must complete, submit and pay for all transactions by 11:59 pm

on Sunday, October 16, 2005 in order for their transactions to be accepted by the

system. 

Should you have an EMERGENCY filing, you may hand deliver a paper version to

the Clerk’s office during normal business hours. 

It is anticipated that the CM/ECF system will remain down until 12:00 midnight

on Monday, October 17, 2005.  Every effort is being made to make the transition as

quick and smooth as possible.  An announcement will be placed on our website as soon

as the upgrade is complete. 


